

Universal Periodic Review of Nigeria, 6 November 2018
Statement by Bhutan

Mr. President

Bhutan would like to commend the Government of Nigeria for  the comprehensive report outlining the numerous steps it has taken to further strengthen the promotion and protection of human rights in the country. Bhutan would like to encourage Nigeria to continue with these positive efforts and consider the following recommendations:

1. Take further measures to improve the socio economic conditions of women, children and other vulnerable groups. 
2. Pass into law the National Disability Bill. 




